
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 22:    Friday 6th March 2020 
Dear Parents- 

 Have a glimpse at our World Book Day Assembly. Children sharing their favourite books. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Today, the children in Years 5 and 6 are performing at Cheltenham Town Hall Music Festival. 

This is an amazing experience that they will remember forever. I hope some of you managed to go 
and watch them take part. You will be as proud of them as we are.  You will be able to observe how 

practice and resilience playing a musical instrument has really helped each and every one of the 
children feel successful. This is something that will help them to face other challenges that they 
will have in their lives. Thank you for all the support and encouragement you have offered them. 

 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

On Monday appointment sheets will be available in the Key Stage 1 playground for you to sign up to 
see your child’s teacher. This is a valuable time to share all the progress they have made as well as 
discuss the next steps in their learning. We do not encourage you to bring your children. This is 

because we want to give you the opportunity to be able to really focus on the precious time you and 
the teacher have together. If you do need to bring children please ensure they sit quietly on a chair 

and are not a distraction to others. Thank you for your anticipated consideration.  

Tuesday 17th March-4pm-7pm 

Thursday 19th March 3.20pm-6pm 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us:admin@castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

 

Spring Term 

Key Dates for Spring Term 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th March 5-6pm Year 2/3 Bedtime Stories-  Invitation has been sent home- 

Please be aware that this event is not for pre-school children to attend. 

Tuesday 17th March-Parents’ Evening- 3.20pm-6pm 

Thursday 19th March- Parents’ Evening- 4pm-7pm 

Friday 27th March-PAWS in 

Friday 3rd April – Term finishes at 2pm 

Monday 6th April- Friday 17th April – Easter Holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

Big Write: World Book Day stimulus: 

My Favourite Book 

https://closures.gloucestershire.gov.uk  

Coronavirus – We will continue to follow updates we are given from Public Health 

England. We share the concerns and fears people have about this situation and 

will endeavour to do what is right to protect our children whilst not causing 

unnecessary panic. We have held an assembly to promote the importance of 

washing hands thoroughly and will continue to encourage the children to value the 

importance this plays in helping us control this new virus. For more information 

please visit: 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  

 
To anyone that has unwanted early reading books at home that they are willing to donate 
to the school. These are the repetitive books with the early sounds in for the beginning 
of Reception. Please see Mrs Blake if you can help. 

Coming soon… Sports Relief Event 

We will be holding our own event in support of this charity using the running track. We 
have decided to do this a little later in the year when it’s not quite so muddy! 

 

Disco-Tonight! 

KS1- 5-6pm 

KS2-6.15pm-7.30pm 
Non-food tickets available on the door. 

https://closures.gloucestershire.gov.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

